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The fifteenth annual conference of
TESOL (Teachers of English to Speakers
of Other Languages) will be held at the
Renaissance Center in Detroit, Michigan
March 3-8, 1981. Members and friends
of TESOL are invited to participate by
making a presentation and/or attending.
Proposals for presentations are solicited
from all people (teachers, teachers-in­
preparation, graduate students, researc~ers)

who have fresh insights to communicate
to the profession or who have tried-and-true
approaches to share.

The call for participation is being
printed in full in the June issues of the
TESOL Quarterly and the TESOL News­
letter and the deadline for submission
of p~oposals is September 1, 1980. If
these publications are unavailable, a copy
of the call may be obtained by writing
to:

Mary Hines
Program Chairperson, TESOL '81
Box 960
Teachers College, Columbia University
New York, New York 10027
Proposals are encouraged that deal

with research, classroom practices, and/or
interconnections between the two, at any
of the different levels of education (elemen­
tary, secondary, higher, adult) and in any
of the diverse settings (bilingual, EFL in
English-speaking countries, EFL in non­
English-speaking countries, English as a
second dialect).

Full details on registration procedures
will be available after December 1, 1980
from the TESOL Central Office, 202 D.C.
Transit Building, Georgetown University,
Washington, D.C. 20057




